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Nareka Jacques

From: no-reply@centralsaanich.ca <no-reply@web-response.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 1:17 PM
To: Municipal Hall
Subject: Mayor & Council email form submission from centralsaanich.ca

Categories: Pickleball

Submitted on Wed, 05/21/2025 - 1:17pm 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Subject 
Pickleball Courts 
 
Full Name 
Corine Reid 
 
Phone Number 

 
 
Address 
1890 Haldon Road 
Saanichton, BC. V8M1T6 
 
Neighbourhood 
Central saanich 
 
Email 

 
 
Message 
I am in support of Central Saanich developing the tennis court at Centennial Park into 4 permanent 
pickleball courts. This sport is growing and their are few outside places for folks to play. This sport is for 
young and old, and brings families and friends together for fun, exercise and laughter. There will still be 
many tennis courts in the area therefore the impact to tennis players will be minimal. Many thanks for 
your consideration.  

 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of 
Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of 
this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  




